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Senator Mitch Fifield asked:  
 
Has Limbs for Life made any application to the Department for funding to support the work 
that they do? 
 
Answer:   
 
The Department is able to confirm that Limbs 4 Life applied for the following Volunteer 
Grants funding rounds: 
 

• 2010 – the application was not successful in this instance. 
• 2011 – an application has been received under the recent funding round which has 

now closed.  This is now in the assessment process which is expected to take around 
four months.  All applicants will be notified in writing of the outcome of their 
application. 

 
 
 
 
 


